11th August, 1959.

Dear Sirs,

Steamer "BELLATRIX".

We duly received your letter of the 6th
August, which has been forwarded to the Committee
at London for their information.

Regarding the boring results and general
plans of the ship, your request for these has also
been notified to our London office.

Yours faithfully,
The Surveyors.
Per:-

Messrs. "Orion"
Schiffahrts-Gesellschaft
Reith & Co.,

HAMBURG 1 \

<

QMAZBE - O1Aga7- ©O4




